From:

Sent: 06 August 2017 17:42
To:

Cc:

Subject: Peel Hall Park

| am concerned about the proposed development at the above site. The arguments have been well rehearsed each
time Satnam’s proposals have been rejected, yet they are able to waste more time and money by constantly
appealing. The site is a valuable community asset and wildlife sanctuary and should remain as such.





